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Comments: When I heard of the proposal being considered by the Forest Service would allow motorized and

mechanized use on certain trails to the boundary of the Wild and Scenic River corridor, it came as a shock to me.

In my opinion, allowing such use of the area would cause more harm than any perceived benefit.  Please

consider how damaging it would be to the trail systems when these vehicles would scar the earth and cause

possible erosion; the pollutants that would be poured into the air from their exhausts; and the noise pollution from

their continuous combustions.  The water in this area is known for its clarity and cleanliness.  Mechanized

vehicles in the area could not possibly help maintain this status.

Your support in preventing such mechanized use in this area would be greatly appreciated.  


